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Assistant Superintendent

Board Members:
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Gaylon Pierce

Dear Customer,

As we all know the EDUCATION of our children, grandchildren and great-
grandchildren is one of the most important things in their lives. As we all know,
the needs of our schools are ever growing, and funds are not always available to

meet many of these needs.

Southside Water Works and Sewer Board has developed a plan to help our
children, through their schools. You will find, on your APRIL 2017 WATER BILL,
the addition of $.50. This amount is a volunteer contribution to our schools,
Southside High School and Southside Elementary School, located in our CITY.

Contributions will be collected monthly, divided equally and disbursed yearly to
the schools.

This is a volunteer program. You may opt out now, or at any time. If you choose
to participate, your contribution is tax exempt.

Thank you for supporting our children through your giving to their schools.

Sincerely,
Southside Water Works and Sewer Board

Check here if you wish to opt out, and return with your payment.
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